
17th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE Coffee Morning

I am writing to invite you in to join me for tea/coffee and biscuits on Friday 1st July from 9 - 10am. Please
wait at gate 3 which is by the parent car park to be let in.

Everyone is welcome to come and please bring along babies and younger siblings that do not yet attend
school.  This is a great way of getting to know other parents/carers and making new friends.

Friends of South Borough (FoSB)

During the morning a representative from Friends of South Borough  will  talk to you about how to get further
involved with the school community.

FoSB will also be selling second hand uniforms for parents/carers to purchase during the morning.

If you would like to attend please indicate by completing the form below.

https://forms.gle/bqm1fsw5jVPqZHzs7

I hope that you will be able to join me and I look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Ms N Parkhouse

Family Liaison Officer

https://forms.gle/wEYBx9fMTAGZDCJf9
https://forms.gle/bqm1fsw5jVPqZHzs7

